
  Policy:  FF 

NAMING FACILITIES 
 

M.S.A.D. #3 facilities are a source of pride for our community.  They are a tangible reflection of 
the commitment of the citizenry to the education of our children.  Therefore, the Board of 
Directors may choose to name all school facilities or portions only after careful consideration.   
 
M.S.A.D. #3 will consider requests to name a building; a portion of a building; building 
furnishings, equipment, and artwork; a campus; or a portion of a campus for persons or 
organizations that have made significant contributions of time, talent, or treasure to M.S.A.D. #3.  
The person or group making the request must agree to provide appropriate recognition, such as a 
plaque or marker, as determined by the School Board for the school.  The Board of Directors 
shall take into account the opinion of the Superintendent as it makes its decision. 
 
It is the intention of the Board of Directors that names shall be attached to school facilities in 
perpetuity.  In the event that the use of a school changes and it no longer houses a regular school 
program, the Board may consider changing the name of the facility only if the proposed new 
name has special significance for the community. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
First Reading:  June 12, 2006 
Second Reading: July 17, 2006 
Adopted:  July 17, 2006 
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